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To: Council Internet Email <council@carlsbadca.gov>; Council Internet Email <citycouncil@carlsbadca.gov>
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Carlsbad City Council
1200 Carlsbad Village Dr.

Carlsbad, CA 92008

Re: Consent Calendar Item #2 SDG&E Negotiations

Dear Mayor Blackburn and Council Members,

As you are aware, Carlsbad residents and Citizens For North County (CNC) look
forward to the city finalizing plans for the trails on the south shore of the Agua
Hedionda Lagoon. We are thankful the negotiations with San Diego Gas &
Electric that impact this vital addition to our community — a keystone element in
connecting our neighborhoods and fulfilling our promise of becoming a walkable
city — are on the March 26t consent calendar for extension with an end in sight.

CNC is confident that the plans it submitted eight years ago for these trails are a
good foundation, reflective of our community’s vision. In addition, the $200,000
spent of the $700,000 in city funds allocated for the trails, leaves sufficient funds
available for rapid completion of trails on this site. We appreciate the details in
the PowerPoint presentation from the December staff report, and look forward to
moving from pen and paper to the actual spadework.



Thank you for keeping this goal a priority.

Regards,
De’Ann Weimer

On behalf of CNC
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